
We are so grateful for HPC and their gracious sponsorship of a Good News
Club with Child Evangelism Fellowship at Edneyville Elementary this fall!

Praise for the teacher support through HPC’s own Susan Kemp, as well as
for our volunteer team that includes Judy VanWagoner, Janice Demergian,

and Stacy McClelland!
Through all these gifts of time, gifts, and talents we celebrated the

JOY that 4 children received Jesus Christ as their Lord and Savior at
our final club at Edneyville in 2022!

Let us all REJOICE over the good news of Jesus Christ!



In January…

Join us Sundays beginning Jan 8th as we seek to put our knowledge to the
test! We will be starting off the new year focusing on how we should never
stop searching for what is true. Hint: It has everything to do with JESUS!

Sundays, 11-12 p in Room #112




